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District Governor Mike, 

 

 

Learn to Roar is scheduled for June 8, 2024.  Contract is signed for Tolles and we are 

ready to go.  I’ve reached out to our presenters and our schedule is set for the leadership 

training.  Waiting on official descriptions of classes before sending out information to the 

District.  Notice was put in the Pride Report to Lions to mark their calendars in the 

meantime. We’re going to have another great lineup this year! It will be a very busy 

remainder of the year for me. 

 

It is the plan to also have additional pizza party training session again this next Lions year 

in addition to the Leadership training.  1VDG Toni Gray has already asked me to continue as 

GLT for the next Lions year and I was pleased to accept. 

 

Zone Chair Training is scheduled for Saturday, June 15, 2024 at the Ohio Lions State 

Office from 1-5 pm. 

 

I’ve attended most Zone Meetings this year so far and look forward to attending all that are 

scheduled.  I’m available to any club who needs my assistance and needs any training for 

their clubs.  We are here and available to help them in any way.   

 

Still nothing new yet on the Lions Portal. We’ll be there to help all Lions once LCI says it’s 

ready. 

 

 

Yours in Lionism, 

 

PDG Jackie 

 

 


